
Wednesday, Nov. 17, 2021 

TLQMC BOARD MEETING MINUTES 

__________________________________________ 

In Attendance:  

Rich Mercatante, Mike Wolff, Bill Gorgone, Dennis Asher, Mike Budd, 
Ron Englhard, Nick Smyth, Tom Sweet 

 Meeting called to order by Rich Mercatante at 3:02pm 
 Minutes of previous meeting unavailable 

Treasurer Report: Mike Wolff 

 $5,961 in Checking Acct 
 $300-$400 to be spent at Gen. Mtg. 
 Holiday Tournament budget: $3500-$4000 
 Should finish the year at $1500-$2000 
 25 signups for Holiday Tournament to date 

Membership Report: Mike Budd 

 2021 Dues for 80 members paid to date 
 144 Members at end of 2020 
 102 checks were collected at this time last year – only 77 collected 

to date 
 4 new/returning members 
 Notified by 8 people that are not signing up 
 Net of 63 people that have not yet joined 
 One more reminder to be sent out by end of November 



Handicaps: Ron Englhard 

 Remind members that tee selection change can only be made at 
the beginning of each quarter 

 Handicaps to be published weekly on Thursdays prior to Monday 
events 
 

Monday Play:  Dennis Asher  

 2022 Calendar is posted on website 
 Remind members not to post their scores for Monday Events 
 Signups will close on the Thursday night prior to that Monday’s 

event using handicaps of Thursday am 
 Signups open on the Sunday the week before 
 Names need to be submitted to Angel on the Friday prior to the 

Monday event where he will assign holes for 8am Shotgun start 
 Dennis to hand out scorecards beginning at 7:30 on day of event 

from a table to be setup where pro shop trailer was located 
 Scorecards to be turned in inside Mr. C’s Deli in box as before 
 Driving range will open at 7am 
 Payouts will be given out prior to the following Monday event 
 Rich M. suggested a Bulletin Board to be posted inside Mr. C’s - 

will check with Angel if possible 

 

 

 



Website:      Nick Smyth 

 Thanked Ed Warman for filling in 
 2022 Event Calendar on Website 
 Mike Budd sent new roster to Nick to post 
 Suggested to strike the words “guaranteed to play” from event 

signups 
 Advise members of password to site 

 

Tournaments:     Bill Gorgone 

 2022 Tournament Calendar finalized, given to Angel and posted 
on website 

 Holiday Tournament Committee met on Nov. 13 where tasks were 
assigned to individuals and a follow up meeting is scheduled for 
Dec. 4 

 Reviewed Holiday Tournament date, format, entry fees and how 
to handle proof of vaccination to enter Dinner Party 

 

Vice President Report:   Tom Sweet 

 Suggested to invite Angel and Kevin to Holiday Party 
 Suggested to have 50/50 Raffle at Holiday party 
 Seating arrangements 8 to as table at Holiday Party 
 Mentioned that we will introduce new Board at Holiday party 
 Suggested to have a “In Memoriam” section posted on Website 

Meeting adjourned at 3:50 pm 



 

 

 

 
 
 

 


